
Ageless Adventures Response to Covid-19 

2020 has been overwhelming to say the least. The tour industry as you know has been hit hard.  
We fully understand that we are not out of the woods yet and must keep protocols in place 
while we anticipate the arrival of vaccines. 

It is with cautious optimism that we plan ahead.  Every week gives us hope for the future of 
travel and that is why we have proceeded with offering tours in 2021. 

Most of our tours for 2021 are promoting travelling local and exploring our own backyard. 

Please rest assured we will only proceed with tours if it is safe to do so and in line with 
Provincial health orders. 

We would like to bring your attention to the protocols we will be following when travelling, 
such as: 

 Limit of 20 passengers on a 45 foot coach 

 Daily temperature readings 

 Sanitized coach 

 Sanitizer and masks provided 

 Mandatory masks throughout the tour 

 Venues following BC Health Protocols 

 Social distancing adhered 

 UV Light Filters and fresh air vents 

 Pre screening evaluations 

Due to the fact that the Covid-19 situation has been so fluid we wanted to let you know that as 
the outlook changes for the better we will be offering other tours. 

Please see the tours listed on the website and join our email list to keep up to date with the 
latest news and tours. 

Meanwhile, if you have any comments or concerns about our protocols please see and our 
Contact Page to call or email Melinda Burns. 

Stay healthy and safe! 


